
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

04/09/21  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Year 11 Leavers Prom – 10th September 2021.  

 

It gives me great pleasure to share the final details for the Class of ’21 Prom that will take place on 

Friday 10th September 2021. This year, the Prom will be held at Rose Gardens Banqueting Hall, 

295 Parkfield Road, Wolverhampton, WV4 6ED. In the runup to this exciting event, I wanted 

to share with you some key information:  

 

Timings 

Learners can arrive at the venue from 18:30 either by foot or vehicle, with the Prom running until 

22:45 as the venue holds a licence which does not allow them to operate after 23:00. As such, can 

you please ensure that arrangements are made for collection of your children promptly at 22:45.  

 

Food & Drink 

During the evening, a buffet will be provided for all learners to enjoy. Learners should bring cash or 

a debit card to purchase soft drinks from the bar during the course of the evening. 

 

Security & Safety 

All learners wishing to attend the Prom must have a ticket or payment confirmation with them on 

the evening – tickets cannot be purchased on the door. Tickets will be checked by either academy 

staff, or the venue’s security to ensure the safety of all learners. Please also note the following 

safety/security measures: 

• The venue operate a strict no smoking policy. 

• Learners will not be allowed outside of the venue at any time unless they are being collected 

to go home.  

• Any learners who appear intoxicated to academy or event staff will be refused entry by the 

security staff. 

o If this is during the event, a parent/carer will be called to collect the child.  

• The venue reserve the right to check all staff and learners entering the premises.  

 

COVID-19 

We are very pleased that the easing of COVID-19 restrictions has allowed us to go ahead with this 

event following so much uncertainty. As per government guidance, anyone with symptoms of 

COVID-19 should not attend the event – we will issue a full refund in this event. Furthermore, we 

would like to ask for your support in encouraging all your children to conduct a lateral flow test 

before the event to ensure the safety for all those attending.  

 

Should you have any further questions, please contact helpline@beaconhillacademy.org.uk 

 

Yours faithfully, 

H.Shingler 

Mrs H Shingler 

Assistant Principal 


